
Cooper’s Cask
Race 2024

Organised by The Worshipful
Company of Coopers

EVENT DETAILS

Organised by 
Liveryman Christopher Breiner

Saturday 08 June 2024

08:30 - 13:00
08:30: Practice in Teams
09:30: Official Race Kick off

Dress Appropriate for the Activity
Comfortable clothing and sturdy 
footwear are essential 

Guildhall Yard, Gresham Street. 
London. EC2V 7HH

ORGANISER

Liveryman Christopher Breiner: 
chris.breiner@preconvision.co.uk

Please note:
* By participating in this event you agree to the Company 
using any moving or still image of the event for any 
Company business.

THE WORSHIPFUL
COMPANY OF
CONSTRUCTORS

The Worshipful Company of 
Coopers is thrilled to extend an 
invitation to the third annual 
Cask Race, a spectacular event 
set in the historic Guildhall Yard, 
the very heart of London's 
Roman amphitheatre legacy. 

This 2024 event promises to be an 
exhilarating competition where teams of four 
will vie for the esteemed title of racing 
champions.

Immerse yourself in a morning brimming 
with high-spirited fun, amiable rivalry, and an 
abundance of laughter. In the spirit of 
community and generosity, all proceeds from 
the event will directly support the charitable 
initiatives of the Coopers Company.

Teams are welcomed to hone their barrel-
rolling skills from 08:30am, with the official 
race festivities kicking off at 09:30am. 
This is a wonderful opportunity to master the 
art of cask rolling and foster team spirit before 
the main event.

A gentle reminder for all participants: please 
dress appropriately for this physical activity. 
Comfortable clothing and sturdy footwear 
are essential. To ensure everyone's safety and 
comfort, Coopers will provide gloves to each 
participant on the day of the race. 

This is the first time the Constructors has
participated and the Company has already 
pre-registered a team of 4.

Please be ready to rehearse your skills at
08:30 in Guildhall Yard.

Spectators are welcome on the day. 
Open to all members and their guests.
Please book directly with the organiser if you
would like to be a spectator and cheer on the
Constructors! 


